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State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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CIVIL TECH ENGINEERING, INC.
300A Prestige Drive
Hurricane, West Virginia 25526
Phone: 304-757-8094 Fax: 304-757-8095
Email: civiltechl@verizon.net

February 26, 2008

Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street East

P.O. Box 50130

Charleston, West Virginia 25305-0130

.Subject: Expression of Interest for RFQ - DEP14171

Thomas (Sunrise) Sanitation
Thomas, West Virginia
Civil Tech Proposal No. P08501

To Whom it May Concern:

CIVIL TECH ENGINEERING INC. is pleased to present this EOI for the subject RFQ.
Our company is currently providing engineering services for the City of Thomas
and we have worked in the town continuously since 1999. Projects completed in
Thomas since 1999 have included:

O Modification of the concrete dam in the Blackwater River
U A storm water improvement project
QA sewer — storm water segregation project which is ongoing.

These projects have allowed us to develop a unique understanding of the stormwater
issues and people in the City of Thomas. We are also very familiar with the mine drain
which flows through Sunrise Sanitation property and the stream channel which will
require armoring to stop erosion. In addition, our company has completed over 40 dam
modification projects and countless site development projects involving storm water
controls and erosion control measures. All of these projects have required
hydrologic/hydraulic analysis and armoring to prevent and stop erosion. We believe our
experience in the City of Thomas and stormwater/erosion controls makes our
company uniquely qualified to provide the requested engineering services for this
project.

We look forward to meeting with the selection committee to discuss the project and our
qualifications.

Very truly yours,
ﬂll TECH ENGINEERING INC.

Mark E. Pennmgton MS, P
Principal Engineer




